Gordon Russell
7268 Hiawassee Qak Dr.
Orlando, Fl. 32818

October 25, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

Rick Beach has done work at my home and has installed a new A/C unit at
one of my rental property.

His quality of work in each case was very good. His cost estimate was right
on target and his estimated completion time came in on time.

He is very neat in his work and keeps me up to date as he goes along.

I will not hesitate to use Rick’s services when it becomes necessary. I also
would not hesitate to recommend his services to anyone.

Please feel free to contact me for further info if necessary at 407- 296-5815.

Sincerely,

.
Gordon Russell



